
You will be aware that during the Regulation 19 Representations Wates Development promoted 
a site (land at Badgers Farm, Hunston) for allocation. The red line of this site has expanded to 
include the land outlined in red within the attached plan – the land is referred to as Land at 
Reedbridge Farm Hunston. I appreciate it is not possible to promote sites through the Local 
Plan Examination but wanted you to be kept up to date on this administrative matter. 

 


